
 

 

Springvale First Baptist Church 

  

A place to grow in your 

relationship  

with Jesus Christ. 

  

Come and see what the Lord has 

in store for us. 

  

Let us worship the Lord together! 

 

 

 

 

We are asking for a call to prayer for Wyldlife! They will be 

attending camp the week of July 30th through August 3rd. 

Pray that each student grows in their relationship with Jesus, 

or comes to know Him for the first time! 

 

How exciting would it be for each student to feel the 

presence of God with them during this week?  

 

Please also pray for safe travel to and from camp. 

 

 



 

 

Bill Dunn has extended the date to sign up for the Lobster 

Bake until this Wednesday, July 31st. If you want to join us 

on Saturday, August 3rd please email the office @ 

office@fbcspringvale.org or call @ 207-324-4918. The food is 

always great and the fellowship is sweet! 

 

 

 

The Crafty Ladies could use your help! Starting the second 

and fourth Wednesday of each month at 1:00, we will be 

creating items to sell at our Christmas Fair in November.  

 

If you are crafty and can't make it at this time please make 

your crafts at home and donate them to the fair for us to sell. 

If you need some supplies to make items at home please see 

Barb and she will help you with items from the Crafty Ladies 

room. You would be amazed to see what we have! 

 

If there is someone who would like to run an evening Crafty 

Ladies, please see Barb so she can show you around. 

 



 

 

Francis Schaeffer wrote, “Christianity is not a 

moral code but a grace-laden mystery; it is 

not even a philosophy of love but a love 

affair; it is not keeping rules with clenched 

fists but receiving a gift with open 

hands.”     Bishop Andrew July 2024 

  

LOVE ALWAYS, Kathy Fink 
 

 

 

 

Is there anyone interested in doing a living Nativity on the front 

lawn of the church? The amount of interest would determine 

how many days we would do this. 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

We have some chuckles sent in by Heather Draper 

 

Noah was a brave man to sail in a wooden boat with 2 termites! 

 

What kind of car does Jesus usually drive?    A Christler 

 

Did you know baseball was mentioned in the Bible? In the Big Inning. 

 

 

 

Body Builders is this Saturday, August 3rd at 8:00 am. This is 

a men's group that meets at Sanford First Baptist on the first 

Saturday of each month. They share breakfast, fellowship, 

and a time of sharing. 

 



 

 

Choir practice is 

starting up on 

August 29th at 

6:00! If you would 

like to be a part of 

the choir for a 

season, Helen 

would love to see 

you there.  

  

She always says 

that a great voice is 

not needed, just a 

heart willing to 

make a joyful  

noise to worship 

God! 
 

 

 

 

 

Since we had the progressive dinner, I have had requests for 

a progressive luncheon. Is there anyone interested in hosting 

a portion or attending a progressive luncheon? Please email 

me at office@fbcspringvale.org or call the office at 207-324-

4918. 

 

 
  

 


